
From: Kathy Wolfe
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Re: Hedge Height Ordinance --NZO Meeting on January 21, 2020
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 2:13:11 PM
Importance: High

Dear City of Goleta Council:
 
I apologize for the impersonal nature of this email – unfortunately because of an upcoming
 surgery I will be unable to attend the January 21st meeting, however, I felt it important to
 voice my concerns over your proposed “hedge height ordinance.”
 
I am also confident that the fact that we are long-time residents of Serenidad Place makes
 you very much aware of the 40’+ hedges surrounding 830 Serenidad Place (please see
 attached), and thus our concern that the hedge height ordinance be adopted. My concern
 is that, once these ordinances are adopted, how will they be enforced? Do we, as
 neighboring property owners have to initiate a call to Zoning to have them cited? Is there
 any time limit for compliance or penalties for non-compliance? I feel that these issues are
 paramount to the successful application of this NZO.
 
Thank you very much for your time and I am hopeful that these concerns can be addressed
 either in writing or at the meeting, as several of the concerned neighbors will be in
 attendance.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Kathleen C. Wolfe
810 Serenidad Place
Goleta, CA 93117
 

CC NZO Comment #74
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